
Nazareth Area Intermediate School Auditorium

November 2, 2022
6:30pm ~ 7:30pm

NAZARETH AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT PRESENTS

Parents of Kindergarten through 5th grade students are
invited to learn more about the new math curriculum and

program implementation.  The K-5 Math Coaches will
provide an overview of the program, discuss the digital

resources, and share ideas for you to help your child with
math at home.




Please bring your child's school issued iPad along
with you to the presentation.  

CLICK HERE
to RSVP and let us know

you plan to attend.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScth-NthiOckjnVFBDIvtppkfEpCyM2bFtQ71cNFjW1cY5ikw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScth-NthiOckjnVFBDIvtppkfEpCyM2bFtQ71cNFjW1cY5ikw/viewform?usp=sf_link

